
 

 
 

 
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

VILLAGE OF CALEDONIA 
 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT a quorum of the members of the Caledonia Village Board may 
be present at the Village of Caledonia Employee Independence Day Potluck on Wednesday, July 2, 2025, 
starting at 11:00 a.m. at the Caledonia Public Safety Building, Caledonia, WI 53406. No official Caledonia 
business will be conducted at this event.  
 
 
Dated June 11, 2025 
 
Jennifer Bass 
Village Clerk 
 
 


